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Welcome Gregory Ball, 

Budget Manager 

"Greg is a great example of how competitive and far 
reaching our candidate searches are. We are proud he's 
decided to join the growing Clemson Family."

About Gregory 

—Vivian Morris, 
Director of Onboarding & Retention 

This week's New Employee Spotlight is Gregory Ball! We are excited to 

welcome Gregory to the Clemson Family and have no doubt that his work will 

benefit the University. Gregory is thrilled to be starting his position as budget 

manager responsible for coordinating the University's internal budget 

development process. 
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Greg was recruited from University of 

Virginia in Charlottesville, Virginia but 

originally hails from Livonia, Michigan. 

Greg earned his undergraduate degree in 

Computer Science at Brigham Young 

University and then his Masters in 

Business Administration from University 

of Virginia. 

 

And Clemson welcomes Greg's family, 

which includes his wife and six children. 

Three of Greg's children attend BYU while 

the other three moved to Clemson. 

 

 
"I was looking for an opportunity to get more involved in financial planning and 

analysis. I was really impressed and intrigued about the opportunities and the 

collaborative working environment I saw here at Clemson as well as 

the opportunities for growth," said Gregory. He added that he is most excited 

about the wonderful people that he has had a chance to get to know and the 

many opportunities to help Clemson further its strategic goals and initiatives. 

Welcome to Clemson, Gregory!  
Go Tigers!!!!
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